
Dear 

 

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request dated 23 January 2013.  Please find below the 

information that you have requested. 

 

1. Please inform me how many people were working for Humberside 
Police Authority on 21 November 2012. For each employee, give details 
of their job title, job description, and their salary band. For example, 
please inform me if the employee was paid between £15,000 - 
£19,999; £20,000 - £24,999; continuing in bands of £5,000.  

On 21 November 2012 there were 13 people working for Humberside Police Authority (2 of 

whom were part time).  Because preparation for the transfer to the Office of the Police and 

Crime Commissioner had been taking place since the beginning of 2012 all staff were working to 

the job descriptions that they were expected to have under the new structure.  These job 

descriptions, that include salary band information, are attached. 

2. Please inform me how many people currently work in the Office of the 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside. For each employee, 
give details of their job title, job description, and their salary band. For 
example, please inform me if the employee was paid between £15,000 
- £19,999; £20,000 - £24,999; continuing in bands of £5,000.  

There are currently 14 people working for the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for 

Humberside.  The additional post is that of the Deputy Police and Crime Commissioner.  His job 

description, which includes his salary, is also attached. 

3. What was the total annualised salary bill for the Police Authority on 21 
November 2012, the day it ceased to exist?  

The total annualised salary bill for the Police Authority on 21 November 2012 was £664,105 

(£526,979 pay, £48,579 national insurance and £88,547 superannuation). 

4. What is the the current annualised salary bill for the Office of the Police 
and Crime Commissioner?  

The total annualised salary bill for the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner is £721,661 

(£571,979 pay, £52,990 national insurance and £96,692 superannuation).  The difference 

reflects the annualised cost of the DPCC’s salary of £45,000 pa plus on costs.  This does not 

include the cost of the PCC annualised at £75,000 pa plus on costs.  

 

I hope you find this information helpful.  If you think we have not supplied information in accordance 

with our Publication Scheme or under general rights of access then you have the right to ask for an 

internal review.  Any request for an internal review should be addressed to:- 

 



Kevin Sharp 

Chief Executive 

Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside 

Pacific Exchange 

40 High Street 

Hull 

HU1 1PS 

 

Telephone:         01482 220787 

Fax:                        01482 220794 

E-mail: pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk 

 

We would aim to complete an internal review within 15 working days. 

 

If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the 

Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 

Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Louise Johnson 

 

 

 


